
 

Foundation Stage News 

Date: Friday 5th April 2019 
 

Thank you to all of you who were able to attend the ‘Spring Chicken Morning’ 
and for your lovely feedback. It was wonderful to see the children sharing their 
easter nests, make their easter chicks and hunt for the easter eggs with you. 
This week in maths, we have been exploring measure. The children have used 
the balancing scales to weigh different objects and compare them using the 
language ‘heavier and lighter’. The children used different containers to measure 
the water and used the language ‘full, half full and empty to describe how much 
water their container was holding. The children have read another Oliver Jeffers 
story ‘Way Back Home’ and have created their own story maps and invented 
their own maritans that they could find on the moon.  
 
Thank you for continuing to support your child at home with their learning. We 
would like the children to have a well earned rest this holiday and for you to enjoy 
spending time with your child. There is no home learning for the holidays, 
although we would encourage you to continue reading with your child and 
practising the tricky words from their bookmarks.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any Comments or Questions: 
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